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Message Body:
It is so important to the community of Knocklyon to improve infrastructure including public transport systems.
The bus is not enough in options when it comes to a daily commute, especially when the community ia growing
as an enormous rate. I support the extension of these much-needed proposed luas/rail services to the Firhouse,
Knocklyon, Rathfarnham & Ballyboden. It would make a huge difference to the community.
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